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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Contact:   

Shane Sanderson, MS, JD, REHS 

Director/Environmental Health 

715-839-4718 

 

Shane.Sanderson@co.eau-claire.wi.us   

 

 

Health Dept Seeks Cat that Bit a Girl 
 

 

Eau Claire, WI – July 28, 2016–The Eau Claire City-County Health Department is looking for a cat 

that bit a girl, Wednesday, July 27, 2016 at approximately 9:30 p.m. The bite occurred on the 3500 

block of Livingston Lane in Eau Claire. The cat appeared to be multicolored, mainly black with a 

small amount of gray and/or white. The cat did not have a collar or tags. 

 

The health and rabies status of the cat needs to be determined. If anyone has information about this 

animal, they should contact the Eau Claire Communications Center at 715-839-4972. 

 

cc:  Eau Claire County Communications Center 
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